
It is my sincere hope and 

endeavor that this initiative at 

the UNHQ will underline the 

importance of these essential 

spaces for nursing parents, 

the need to normalize their 



As part of his commitment to advancing gender 

parity and empowering women, H.E. Abdulla 

Shahid, the President of the Seventy-Sixth 

session of the UN General Assembly announced 

his intention to upgrade and expand the lactation 

rooms in the UN premises during the very first 

day of his Presidency. 

The newly upgraded and expanded lactation 

rooms in the UN premises are designed to create 

a safe and soothing environment that offers 

comfort, privacy and respect to nursing parents 

who work at or visit the United Nations.

The lactation rooms were formally inaugurated 

on Monday, 16th May 2022, as a special initiative 

under President Abdulla Shahid’s “Presidency of 

Hope” banner, together with the strong support 

of the UN Department of Operational Support 


